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“If you belittle what you 

have…it becomes less.

If you appreciate what

you have …

it becomes more.”
~Gelene McDonald

 

At each Council Meeting, we 
recognize the people, organizations 
and businesses that make Greeley 
Great. Tonight it’s my turn to 
announce the recognitions.  I’ll start 
with a quote, “If you belittle what you 
have, it becomes less.  If you 
appreciate what you have, it becomes 
more.”  With these announcements 
we are appreciating the good work of 
our residents, showing support for 
their efforts, and encouraging 
everyone to share the word that 
Greeley is Great. 
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Greeley City Attorney Doug Marek has 
been named Outstanding City 
Attorney by the Metro City Attorneys 
Association.  Doug has been Greeley’s 
City Attorney for 4 years.  
Congratulations Doug on this well-
deserved recognition. 
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FBI National Academy Program

 

Greeley police officer Lt. Adam Turk of 
Greeley’s investigations unit was one 
of 222 law enforcement officers who 
graduated from the FBI’s National 
Academy Program.  The program 
lasted 11 weeks and focused on 
advanced communication, leadership, 
and fitness. 
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UNC Ranked Top Theatre College 

 

The University of Northern Colorado 
has been named the top Theatre 
College in Colorado by Onstage Blog 
for 2017.  UNC has had 25 UNC 
alumnus appear in 52 Broadway 
productions, 30 actors have appeared 
in 41 Off-Broadway productions and 
many more have worked on stage in 
national tours, regional theatre, 
theme parks, cruise ships, made for TV 
movies, national commercials, and 
more! 
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Excellence in Investigation Award

 

Greeley Police Department Detective 
Michael Prill has been awarded the 
Colorado Attorney General’s 
Excellence in Criminal Investigation 
Award. This is the first annual 
recognition given under the new 
program that is now presented by the 
Attorney General each year to a 
criminal investigator who has served 
in an exemplary fashion over the 
course of their career.  Congratulations 
and thanks to Detective Prill for being 
part of the Greeley Police Department 
team serving and protecting Greeley 
residents for twenty-plus years. 



Slide 7 

Greeley City Council - 2017   

GreeleyGov.com

 

 

 


